From: cate vurre |

Sent: 03 November 2023 11:12
To: planningpolicy
Subject: Lowfield Lane Development

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe]

Ref: NUA/Ho/10 3.11.2023

| am responding to the current allocation consultation re Lowfield Lane development.

| would like to indicate that this old field with species rich grassland should not be developed and would be a
very good green asset for a highly developed area.

It would most likely be considered an area of rich biodiversity by any ecological surveys independently
performed anyway,
so should be omitted from any residenrtial or other development or interference.

Yours faithfully

K 'S Murrell
Owner of field opposite debvelopment on Lowfield Lane

The Retreat
Amos Lane
South Scarle
NG23 7JJ



